
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Pre-Enrolment Evening – Year 7 to 9, 2024 
 

Families of prospective students for Year 7 - 9 in 2024 are invited to attend the 
pre-enrolment evening. We highly encourage any prospective families to 

attend this evening as it is an excellent opportunity to learn about our school, 
look around the campus and receive information on the enrolment process. 

 
Date: Tuesday 14th March 

Venue: College Hall  
Time: 4pm Presentation 

4:30 – 5:30 pm Tours of the school  
 

Enrolments close Friday 26 May 
 

*Please note there are limited places available in Year 8 and 9 for 2024 
 

If you are unable to attend or would like further information please read the 
enrolment information posted on the website. 

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact the college via phone, 
486 1132 ext 704 or email admin@carmel.school.nz 
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